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At Lionwood we go the extra mile 

Transition Arrangements

This week the children will have the opportunity to spend some time with their new 
teachers and friends in their new classes either here or, if applicable, at the Junior School.

Please check the information which recently came home. If you have any queries or 
concerns regarding the arrangements, please let us know.

Year 2 Leavers’ Assembly

We will be holding a Leavers’ Assembly for our Year 2 children on 
Tuesday 24th July at 9.30am in the School Hall. 

All parents/carers of Year 2 children are welcome.

Breakfast Club

Please can we remind parents that they must bring their children into breakfast club and 
sign them in and not drop off without doing so.

Thank you.

Singing club

Parents of the children who took part in the singing club this term are invited to 
watch them sing their song at tomorrow morning’s assembly with Reverend 

Arnold at 9am.



Summer Holiday Activities

If you have booked to come along to any of our summer holiday activities arranged by 
Mrs Prior and still need to make a payment, please pay at the school office as soon as 

possible. 

If you have any queries about the trips, please speak with Mrs Prior before we finish 
for the school holiday next Tuesday.

On the last day of term Norse will be doing the following menu instead of the normal Tuesday 
lunch choice:

Breaded Fish Fingers or Salmon Fingers served with Chips and Garden Peas or Baked Beans

Garden Vegetable Goujons served with Sweet and Sour Dip, Chips, Garden Peas or Baked Beans

Jacket Potato with Cheese and Crunchy Mixed Salad

Egg Mayonnaise Roll, Popcorn, Fruit Bag, Vanilla Ice cream Tub, Fruit Cuplet

And for Pudding:- Vanilla Ice cream

Summer Holiday

The last day of the Summer Term is Tuesday 24th July.

Children are back to school on Thursday 6th September.


